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Comments: No mining near Goat Mountain

 

Peggy Printz

7729 57th Avenue NE

Seattle, WA 98115

 

June 25, 2016

 

 

Dear Colville National Forest Plan Revision Team,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the revised Colville National Forest Plan. 

 

I hike when possible in the area and want to preserve it for my grandchildren and the creatures who inhabit the

forest.

 

In general, I support the Forest's Preferred Alternative (Alternative P) but it should provide more recreation

resources. It needs more areas that include nonmotorized trails and that these trails, as well as the roads that

lead to them, are well maintained.

 

I would like the final plan to include increased recommendations for wilderness designation. The areas that

should be considered for wilderness protection include Bald Snow, Abercrombie Hook and the Salmo Priest

Adjacent Inventoried Roadless Areas as well as Thirteenmile &amp; Cougar Mountain, Grassy Top, Hall

Mountain and Quartzrite Inventoried Roadless Areas.

 

 

Sincerely,

Peggy


